
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "allwaysdecks@comcast.net"
Subject: Land Use Permit Application# 2019-004228
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 1:51:00 PM

Application# 2019-004228
 
Hi Jeff,
 
Your permit application for a 30 x 40 garage addition has been returned to provide the following
information:

-          Please provide a certificate of compliance on the existing septic system
-          Indicate the distances to the west property line, septic system, and well on site drawing.

 
To add the additional information, follow the link below to open the application. Log In and click
‘Edit’ at the top of the page. If you have any questions or need additional help please let me know.
https://pzpermit.co.aitkin.mn.us/view.php?id=197328
 
Thank you!
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
Fax: 218-927-4372
www.co.aitkin.mn.us
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